
 

 

Be careful of suspicious websites and emails masquerading job offer from Thai Shimizu Co., 

Ltd. 

 

Recently, we have confirmed the websites and transmission of several suspicious emails about 

"job offers" or the like that seem to be sent from out of Thailand. The purpose of them could be 

to direct the visitor/recipient to fraud or to fool into divulging personal information. If you browse 

a suspicious website or receive a suspicious email using our company's name, please do not 

respond it. Do not reply or take any other action.  

 

*If the email address for sending a reply with “shimiz.recruit@bk.ru or shimizhr@bk.ru”, then it is 

not from our company’s person in charge. 
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